
 

 

 

 
SCSO seeks help locating missing/endangered senior - 11/24/2013  
 

Seminole Co. (Nov. 24, 2013)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office (SCSO) is asking th
e public for help locating a missing and endangered 91-year-old man.  

  

Everett Erickson was last seen shortly after midnight this morning at the Hyatt in La
ke Mary where he was staying with a family member.  At some point in the night he lef
t the hotel room by himself.  According to caretakers, Mr. Erickson has the early sta
ges of dementia and is without the medication needed for other conditions.  Mr. Erick
son was seen on hotel security footage leaving the building at approximately 2:30 a.m
. this morning.  He is believed to be driving a 2009 silver Toyota Camry with license 
plate J49 2MW. 

 

Mr. Erickson is a white male, 6’ tall, and 153 pounds. He is bald and has blue eyes.  
He was last seen wearing brown slacks, a light brown short-sleeved checkered shirt, a
nd black shoes.  He may be heading to Sarasota, or possibly New York or Minnesota.    

  

Investigators have issued a statewide Silver Alert.  Anyone with information on his w
hereabouts is urged to call the SCSO at 407-665-6650. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


